VILLAGE OF

Due to a water system pressure lost on 12/5/2016.
The village of Biron is issuing a water boil notice.

NOTICE TO BOIL WATER:

Until Further Notice, customers of the Biron Water
System are advised to boil all water used for drinking,
cooking, or washing eating utensils. A malfunction at
the treatment plant in conjunction with tower
maintenance caused a loss of pressure in the
distribution system and the boil water notice is a
precautionary measure to be taken until samples can
confirm the water is again safe to use.

All water used for human consumption taken from the
Biron Water System should be boiled at a rolling boil
for at least one minute before use.

Ice and any beverages prepared without boiled water
since the pressure loss should be discarded.

This "BOIL WATER NOTICE" is in effect until further
notice. If you have any questions please contact Bill
Vruwink, Village of Biron at(715)323-2001.



